
 
 
 

 
 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Wow the children and the staff looked lovely in their Christmas 

jumpers.  Thank you for your donations.  We raised £41.14 for Save the 

Children. 

 

Fencing/Archery 

Today all the children had the opportunity to enjoy a taster session in 

Archery/Fencing.  We have some naturally talented children at Nursery Hill.  We are 

very proud of all the children and their positive attitude to learning new skills. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas lunch will be on Tuesday 14th December, this is a change from the original 

date of Wednesday 15th December due to our caterers.  Where payments are required 

they should be made in the normal way via School Money. 

 
Christmas Cards 

Children can post their Christmas cards in the school Christmas letterbox.  All cards will 

be delivered on 16th December. 

 
KS1 Winter Party & Disco – Tuesday 14th December 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Children are allowed to wear their party clothes.  Please send your children to school with their own 

personal party food.  We ask that you support us with this as 

some children may have allergies.  A drink will be provided.  

 
KS2 Winter Party & Disco – Thursday 16th December 3.30pm – 

4.30pm 

Firstly, can I remind Year 6 parents that there will be no booster 

classes on this day.  Children are allowed to wear their party 

clothes.  Please send your child to school with their own 

personal party food.  We are asking for your support with this as some children may have allergies.  

A drink will be provided for your child.  

 
 



St Laurence’s church visit 

It is traditional that on the last day of the Autumn term the whole school community attends St 

Laurence’s church to sing carols together and to hear the Christmas message.  We will be leaving 

school at 9.30 in a coach to arrive at church for the service to start at 10.00.  When the service 

finishes, we will return back to school before lunchtime. 

This year there is a change due to the impact of the pandemic and 

recent announcements by the Prime Minister.  It is paramount 

that we remain vigilant and take the health and safety of all staff, 

children, parents/carers whilst Covid-19 is present.   

With this in mind I regret to inform you that at this present time 

and with the recent announcement from Boris Johnson that 

parents/carers will not be able to join us at St Laurence’s church 

this year. 

 

Winter festive dates for your diary – December 2021 

Date Activity 

Tuesday 14th December KS1 Winter Party & Disco 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Tuesday 14th December Christmas dinner day 

Thursday 16th December KS2 Winter Party & Disco 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday 17th December Whole school to St Laurence’s Church am 

 

Stay safe. Be kind.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms J Clarke  

Head of School 

 


